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Wednesday, May 27, 2020 
 
 
RE:  Class of 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2020: 
 
As we wrap up the school year, I wanted to reach out and say thank you for a great school year.  This 
was not how any of us anticipated finishing off the year but I hope that you can look back on your 
junior high years and recall all of the great memories that you have built throughout this 
experience.  I am sure there were challenges along the way but I also know there were many bright 
spots.  You are now headed to high school, and I wish you all the best as you go on to experience and 
achieve wonderful things.  You are a great group, and we will miss you all at Cass Junior High!   
 
Know that all of your teachers will keep tabs on your accomplishments as you grow up.  We watch 
with pride as our ‘Cass kids’ grow into remarkable and productive adults.  Continue to live Best Self, 
Best Work! 
 
 
Fondly, 

Mrs. Marcinkewicz and the Cass Junior High School Staff 

Mrs. Marcinkewicz & the Cass Junior High School Staff 
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